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BEFORE 

THE OHIO POWER SITING BOARD 

 

In the Matter of the Letter of Notification 

Columbus Solar Park LLC Model Landfill 

Solar 138 kV Gen-Tie Transmission Line 

Project Franklin County, Ohio 

)

)

)

) 

Case No. No 23-0256-EL-BLN 

 

  

COLUMBUS SOLAR PARK LLC PROOF OF COMPLIANCE 

  
 

 Columbus Solar Park LLC (“Columbus Solar”) submits proof of compliance with the 

requirements of Ohio Administrative Code (“OAC”) 4906-6-07(B) and 4906-6-08(B). As required 

by OAC 4906-6-07(A)(1), a copy of Columbus Solar’s Letter of Notification for the Model 

Landfill Solar 138 kV Gen-Tie Transmission Line Project Franklin County, Ohio was served by 

either electronic mail or via first class mail upon the chief executive officer of each municipal 

corporation, county, township, and the head of each public agency charged with the duty of 

protecting the environment or of planning land use in the area where the Project is located.  The 

officials served were: 

John O’Grady 

Kevin L. Boyce 

Erica C. Crawley 

Franklin County Board of Commissioners 

373 S. High Street, 26th Floor 

Columbus OH 43215 

tmhoward@franklincountyohio.gov 

kmpangra@franklincountyohio.gov 

dayla.murphy@franklincountyohio.gov 

 

Mayor Andrew J. Ginther 

City of Columbus 

City Hall 2nd Floor 

90 West Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

mayorsoffice@columbus.gov 

 

Cornell R. Robertson, P.E., P.S. 

Franklin County Engineer 

970 Dublin Road 

Columbus, OH 43215 

fracoeng@franklincountyengineer.org 

 

Jennifer Fisher, Director 

Franklin Soil & Water Conservation District 

1404 Goodale Boulevard, Suite 100 

Columbus, OH 43212 

jfrey@franklinswcd.org 
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 Pursuant to OAC 4906-6-07(A)(2), a copy of the Letter of Notification was provided to 

the following library via UPS Ground on March 28, 2023: 

Columbus Metropolitan Library 

96 S. Grant Ave. 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

 As required by OAC 4906-6-07(A)(3), a copy of the Letter of Notification has been posted 

on Columbus Solar’s web page, which can be located at www.columbussolarpark.com. 

 Furthermore, a copy of the attached letter describing the proposed facility was sent via 

first class mail on March 28, 2023 to each property owner and affected tenant as required by 

OAC 4906-6-08(B). 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of 

COLUMBUS SOLAR PARK LLC 

  

Devin D. Parram (0082507) 

BRICKER & ECKLER LLP 

100 South Third Street 

Columbus, OH  43215-4291 

Telephone: (614) 227-8813 

Facsimile: (614) 227-2390 

E-mail: dparram@bricker.com 

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/j9xTCW6WGnuXXVQ8H6ymm8
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